% You Are Cordially
Invited To Attend

Halachic Perspectives
at the End of Life

Sponsored by

(Northeast (Jueens
Yewish Community Council
and

Parker Jewish Institute for
Health Care and Rehabilitation

Tuesday, January 17th
paLe 11 AM to 1 PM N,
W ish Insti Sw
WNe Parker Jewish Institute Board Room Dé?[
L unch will be served. S

The Program:

Welcome
Stuart B. Almer, Vice President of Administration

An Overview of Parker Jewish Institute
Ron Shafran, Director of Marketing and Public Affairs

Halachic Perspectives at the End-of-L.ife
Rabbi David I. Kaye, Director of Pastoral Services/Chair, Medical Ethics

Kindly R.S.V.P. to Gail Eisenberg at 718-225-6750 ext. 247




